Ysgol Maes Y Mynydd Pentredwr Rhosllanerchrugog Wrecsam LL14 1DD Rhif Ffon: 01978 832970



Challenge, Inspire and Achieve together
<a href="http://www.maesymynydd.cymru">http://www.maesymynydd.cymru</a>
Pennaeth /Headteacher: Mr D Lloyd

E-mail: mailbox@maesymynydd-pri.wrexham.sch.uk

Maes Y Mynydd School Pentredwr Rhosllanerchrugog Wrexham LL14 1DD

Tel No: 01978 832970

## **Class Organisation 2024-25**

Dear Parent/Carer,

After a successful period of transition activities involving all pupils in school, the Governing Body wish to share and confirm with you the class structure for next year's classes across the school:

Class	Class Name	Teacher	Teaching Support
Nursery	Tryfan	Miss K Pritchard	Miss A Prydderch
Reception – Year 1	Moel Siabod	Mr J Green	Mrs S Smith, Mrs D Prile &
Reception – Year 1	Moel Famau	Mrs T Evans	Mrs S Hughes
Year 1 – 2	Cader Idris	Mrs B Roberts	Mrs J Hughes
Year 1 – 2	Y Lliwedd	Mrs K James	Mrs L Jarvis
Year 3 – 4	Moel Hebog	Miss H Hutchinson	To be confirmed
Year 3 – 4	Elidir Fawr	Mrs S Ellis	
Year 3 - 4 - 5 - 6	Yr Wyddfa	Miss P Goode	Mrs S Morris
Year 5 – 6	Pen Y Fan	Mrs C McHugh	Miss A Kelly
Year 5 – 6	Crib Coch	Mrs C Rawlings	

The governing body is delighted to welcome Miss Holly Hutchinson and Miss Paige Goode to the Ysgol Maes Y Mynydd teaching team for the 2024-25 academic year. Miss Hutchinson joins us from her current position at Cornist Park Primary School, Flint whilst Miss Goode is a little closer to home joining us from Maes Y Llan Primary School, Wrexham. Both will officially join us on September 1<sup>st</sup>, 2024 but have been visiting school regularly before the end of the academic year to ensure a smooth transition in September. We wish both Miss Hutchinson and Miss Goode all the very best with their appointments and look forward to welcoming them to school.

However, the governing body is saddened to announce the departure of Mr Ian McLaren at the end of the academic year. Mr McLaren has been a member of the teaching staff since the opening of Maes Y Mynydd and has decided that now is the time to embark on a new challenge. I am sure you will all join me in extending our thanks to Mr McLaren for his work across the years and in wishing him the best in the future. We also wish Mrs A Evans well as she starts her maternity leave period.

On behalf of the class teachers and myself could I thank all parents/carers for their support during this academic year and as always if you have any questions regarding class structures, please speak to your current class teacher or myself.

Yours sincerely

Mr D Lloyd Headteacher